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Hello my name is Sandra Ortino. My husband, Serafino, and I had every intention to attend the meeting this evening
but unfortunately had a personal matter to attend to and I am just now able to email my opinion. Twould have
preferred to voice my concern in person, I must apologize for this last minute email.

We live on 139 Fifefield Dr. Our opinion is that this stretch of Keele Street needs to be preserved of its history. Keele
street is becoming a mismatch of disasters mixed in with beautiful heritage homes. The condos that were incorporated
to the existing heritage homes are an eye soar and a complete disaster. The beauty of this section of Keele MUST be
preserved. I don't believe anyone wants to see Keele St. turn into Jane St., a congested multi-condo street with no
history and packed with condos.

There is plenty of space that the City of Vaughan can designate for these types of buildings. These condos and
commercial units can be placed just north of Major Mackenzie.

I hope the City if Vaughan makes the right decision to preserve this section of Keele and work with the residents to
preserve and protect what's left of Maple ' s history.

Kindest regards,
Sandra and Serafino Ortino

Sent from my Samsung device over Bell's LTE network.



